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Logs still available for community 
members 

  
For immediate release 

 
(Kahnawake – 15, Enníska/February 2021) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community 
that wood cleared from the North Wall as part of the Hydro Line 2 
decommissioning project is still available for community members 
to use as firewood. 
  
The wood is located at SLS Lot 7-1-2 on the Seaway Road 
behind KSS (see map below). Logs are mostly in eight (8) foot 
lengths. Community members are responsible for pickup and 
cutting into appropriate lengths.  
 

  

The MCK reminds community members to be safe when working 
with and transporting logs (use of safety equipment, secure 
loading) and to respect COVID-19 protocols. The wood is 
available on a first come, first served basis and is for personal 
use, not for resale. 
 
Please note, the wood should NOT be transported to 
Tioweró:ton to avoid the spread of pests, including the 
Emerald Ash Borer.  
 
Your cooperation is much appreciated!  
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Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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